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Dear Merchant:
On January 21, 2012 the Western Connecticut Youth Hockey Association will host our annual Parents Night Out and Auction.  The auction is our primary fundraiser for the year.  With the generosity of many businesses such as yours, we know we will have yet another successful event!

With funds raised at this year’s event, we intend to continue to invest in areas to improve both our program and individual players.  We have been successful thus far in securing additional ice time for our teams; increasing their pre-season and seasonal training with professional trainers and coaches; keeping tuition fees at a minimum; and continuing to develop our efforts surrounding Player Safety.

Western is an all volunteer organization striving to provide a positive experience for the youth of the Greater Danbury area.  Our players come from Danbury, Bethel, Brookfield, Newtown, Ridgefield, New Fairfield, New Milford and Brewster, NY and this year we were happy to welcome thirty-one new skaters to the Western family.  

We would be grateful to receive your donation, whether it is a new item from your business, a monetary donation, gift certificate or some other way you can contribute.  All donations will be advertised in our printed and online auction catalog, as well as on our website and onsite the evening of the event.

We thank you for your consideration and look forward to further developing our relationship with you that will benefit both your business and our local youth.
The Western Connecticut Youth Hockey Association is a federally tax exempt organization.  Our Federal Tax ID number is 06-1524058.

Thank you for your consideration.
Tina MacNevin

Western Fundraising Chairperson

Home Mailing Address: 6 Josh Lane, Danbury, CT 06811

Email:  Tinafluffy@aol.com
Home: 203-746-5026
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Western Connecticut Youth Hockey Association
PO Box 7

Danbury, CT. 06813

WCYHA is a Non-Profit 501 (c) 3 organization. We are a member in good standing within the Connecticut Hockey Conference (Connecticut Hockey) and Registered with USA Hockey

